
TOWN OF LINCOLN 

BURNETT COUNTY 

WISCONSIN 

 

The PUBLIC HEARING on the proposed 2024 budget was held on Wednesday, 

November 8, 2023 at 6:30 pm, at the Lincoln Town Hall. 

 

Present:  Steve Washkuhn, Joe Peterson, Stacy Gaffney, Wanda Washkuhn, Dale 

Larson, Charlie Strabel, Ed Cycenas and Claudia Kurschner. 

 

The hearing was called to order by Chairman Steve Washkuhn at 6:30 pm. 

 

Copies of the proposed budget were distributed to all present and reviewed. 

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Steve Washkuhn, seconded by Joe Peterson.  3-0 

motion carried. 

 

 

 

_______________________                        ______________________ 

Steve Washkuhn                                             Joe Peterson 

 

_______________________                        ______________________                                                       

Dated                                                                Dale Larson 


